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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As was announced a few weeks ago, Cathy Kace has taken on the mission of BFM Coordinator of 

Subregion 1. Since then, National YAYAM and SR1 leadership have considered who to appoint as the 

new YAYAM Coordinator for Subregion 1. After much discussion and consideration of various 

candidates, who were all passionate and committed to the spiritual health and growth of our youth, we 

have chosen Denthew Learey to serve in this capacity. We are happy to announce that he has accepted the 

responsibility, and has already begun working on taking the youth and young adult experience in our 

subregion to the next level. 

 

Denthew has demonstrated his commitment to God and True Parents for many years, serving as the 

assistant pastor for the Belvedere Family Church and working directly with our subregional leadership as 

the Talent Management Coordinator. When it comes to youth, there is no one like Denthew. For years he 

has voluntarily directed camps, workshops and retreats, and has been a solid older brother on and off the 

court. It's become common knowledge that if you have Denthew on your team, then you have nothing to 

fear. 

 

As he takes on more responsibility, we pray that he and his wife Iasmin will receive all the support that 

comes with it! 

 

Please give Denthew your full attention as it relates to YAYAM activities so that we can build a ministry 

we can all be proud of! As always for our new appointments, feel free to show him and Iasmin some love! 

 

God bless the families of SR1! 

 

 
 

Rev. Demian Dunkley 

President, FFWPU USA 

Director, Subregion 1 

 

 
 

Rev. Miilhan Stephens 

Secretary General, Subregion 1 


